SCHOOL OF IRISH DANCE
75 Shenot Road * Wexford, PA 15090 ¢ (724) 933-BELL (2355)
http://www.bellschool.com

SCHOOL AGE CHILDREN REGISTRATION

APRIL 2020

We are now enrolling students for our beginner classes to start in April 2020 at our studios in
Wexford!

Bell School of Irish Dance
75 Shenot Road
Wexford, PA 15090

Wednesday 5:15-6:00 p.m. — All children in kindergarten and older.

This 9 week session will start on Wednesday, April 15 and end on Wednesday, June 10, 2020.
The fee is $150 and includes a Bell School of Irish Dance tshirt.

Registration can be done on-line at www.bellschool.com.

Multi-child discount: We offer a multi-child discount for families with more than one student. The second
child of a family will receive a 15% discount on their class and registration fees, the third child will receive a
50% discount on their class and registration fees, and the fourth child and any subsequent children will be
free. The student with the highest tuition is considered the first (undiscounted) child. Discounts will be
applied to each additional child as described above.

Any questions, please contact Julia Bell at julia@bellschool.com. Thank you! ©



FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS:

>0 PO PO

> 0O

> 0O

> 0O

> 0O

When will the next beginner classes start?
We will offer camps during Summer 2020 and enroll again in the fall.

What is the minimum age for new students?
The minimum age for new students in this class is 5 and in kindergarten.

Is my child too old to start lessons?
We accept children of all ages.

Does a student need to have previous Irish dance experience?
No. We welcome beginners.

How big are the classes?
We have a maximum of 20 students per class with at least 2 instructors.

Do students have to pay for missed classes during the year?

Yes. Students are responsible for the monthly tuition except in cases of serious illness, injury, etc.
Students may “make up” a missed class by attending one of the other classes for their level, if
available.

Do I need to buy special shoes or clothes for the classes?
No. Students are requested to wear shorts and t-shirts for class. No special shoes or costume is
required initially.

Do | have to participate in competitions?
No. Some students choose not to. All students are encouraged to take part in performances, the
annual Showcase, the St. Patrick’s Day parade, etc., but nothing is mandatory.






